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30th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Friday 14th February, Year 6 will be visiting the University of Nottingham to take part in 
activities based around the Nottingham Festival of Science and Curiosity. The children will 
participate in science-themed activities throughout the morning.  
 
Children will need their own packed lunch unless eligible for free school meals (please 
indicate this on the bottom of the form) and a water bottle. Children need to be in school 
uniform and will need to be at school ready for the start of the school day at 8:45 as we will 
be leaving promptly at 9am. We will be back at school for 3:15pm 
 
For this trip we would also like parent volunteers. If you are able to help, please let us know 
on the form and we will then inform parents individually about the trip.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Charlesworth and Mr Ellis 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Name: _________________________________ Class: ___________________________ 
 
 
 My Child requires a packed lunch as they FSM 
 
 
 I am able to attend as a parent helper 
 
 
Signed: ________________________(Parent/carer) 
 
Date: ___________ 
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